\$ 14 It's A Good thy

Mini-letter Mountain County Pomona #4

4 11/9/09

What a beautiful morning! Hope it stays beautiful!

Many thanks to <u>Eureka</u> for hosting Pomona. Traditionally we have always come to Eureka in the warm weather and many times it has been the election meeting, isn't it nice to meet here on such a fine November day! Next meeting will be at <u>Litchfield</u> on December 14, *Celebrate the Season*. Hope you can make it. Bring a gift (\$5.00 value) for the gift exchange and there will be the annual collection for the Children's Hospital. 'Tis the Season!

With sorrow I report to you, a call from Brenda Heath, the death of our dear friend Lillian Goodwin, this past week. Brenda is the daughter of Ernie and Lil Goodwin. Though they had been in Vermont for many years, they visited in Litchfield County quite often. They usually attended the day meeting in March. Ernie died a couple of years ago. We will miss this great couple.

Coming Up-

Whigville – November 11,
Cranberries, Anyone?
Eureka – no November meeting
Winchester – November 10, News
Taghhannuck – November 12 –
pot luck dinner at 6:30 (snow date 11/19)

<u>Litchfield</u> – November 15 – 2:00, <u>Celebrate 120 years</u> and special presentation for 75 years for Beulah Noad Partridge! Good thing she moved back to



Litchfield! Also, November 25, Pie Sale

<u>Beacon</u> – November 17, *Turkey Day*, Thanksgiving Dinner – pot luck

<u>Riverton</u> – November 20 – 6:30

Thanksgiving Supper

Lots of delicious get-togethers!

Hopefully these dates are all correct. I tried to get information for this letter but seems everyone was away from the phone and I ran out of time.

Did you know that Mark and Cindy Prelli have a brand new house? – 118 Old North Road, Winsted. We wish them many, many happy years in the lovely new house. Also, they are planning a wedding. Young Mark recently got engaged!

If you have something your grange would like to have in the mini-letter, it would be appreciated if someone would let me know – call 379-2527 – and I'll be here! (Marion Beecher)

Just a little hint – Cookie Walks are a good source of money for your grange treasury! I know that last year several granges held them. Winchester just finished theirs on Saturday. Is your grange planning one during the holidays?

Hope your Thanksgiving is wonderful. We all have so much for which to be thankful.

Marin



fri. Jan. 4 School of Trot.